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We need to go back to in-person voting. Oregon is ranked 48 out of 50 states in 

voting integrity, according to the Heritage Foundation. As we saw in 2024 there 

needs to be tighter controls on automatic registration so that we don't register non-

citizens to vote. In person voting, with ID proving citizenship, is what we need in 

Oregon.  


